
 
 
 
VACANCIES 

POLICY OFFICER 

FISH is looking to recruit a new team member to assist with our ongoing policy work. The 
successful candidate will take part in our work on “greening” international fisheries policy, 
with a focus on cod and IUU in the Baltic region. Working tasks will include liasing with our 
partners around the Baltic, policy analysis and developing proposals, as well as extensive 
contacts with other stakeholders through the Baltic Sea Regional Advisory Council and other 
fora. 
 
Previous experience of  environmental and/or fisheries policy work, understanding of  the 
EU political processes and a keen interest for developments in these areas is desirable. The 
post requires excellent communication skills (written and spoken) in English, and knowledge 
of  other European languages is an advantage. 
  
The post is a one-year contract, part-time (50 % with a possibility for full-time depending on 
pending funding applications), preferably beginning in October 2009. Salary: Please state 
your demands in the application. 
 
We prefer electronic applications, which should be sent to info@fishsec.org. We need 
your application by 12 August 2009; mark it T1/09. Interviews will be held in week 
35. 
 
For more information about the posts, contact us directly at the address below. 
 
The Fisheries Secretariat (FISH) 
Åsögatan 140, 1 tr 
116 24 Stockholm 
Tel: 08-25 07 90/25 07 96 
Fax: 08- 642 83 40 
E-post: info@fishsec.org 
www.fishsec.org 
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